

## Reading comprehension



Read the text carefully.



### Margarita's family

Margarita is ten years old. She is from Achacachi. Her hair is long and black. She has got brown eyes. She has got a cat and a dog. Their names are Firulai and Sasi. Pat, the dog has got a small house in the garden. Margarita's cat, Sasi is 3 years old.

Margarita's mother is Emiliana. She is a teacher. She's thirty-six years old. Her husband is Felix. He is thirty-eight. He's a minibus driver. He has got black hair and black eyes. Emiliana's hair is brown and her eyes are black. They have got three children Margarita, Susana and Pedro.

Susana is six and Pedro is twelve years old. The children are pupils. Susana's hair is brown, Peter's hair is black. The boys have got black eyes.

Emiliana hasn't got a pet. She has a friend. Her name is Martha.

Felix has got a cow. Its name is badbull. Felix's friends are minibus drivers. They are Ivan, Adrian and Eleuterio.

Pedro's pet is a rabbit. Its name is Choquita. She is so small. Susana has got a sheep. Its name's Luz. Pedro and Susana have got four friends. Pedro's friends are Alejandro and Raul. Miriam and Gabriela are Susana's friends. Margarita's friends are Ana and Jacinta.

# IVAN CALLISAYA CABRERA\_3° INGLÉS

Task 2 Fill in the chart with the suitable information from the text.

| name   | Margarita | Felix          | Pedro  | Emiliana   | Susana |
|--------|-----------|----------------|--------|------------|--------|
| age    |           |                |        | Thirty six |        |
| eyes   | brown     |                |        |            | Black  |
| job    |           | minibus driver |        |            |        |
| pet(s) |           |                | rabbit |            |        |

|       |                 |                |         |         |          |            |
|-------|-----------------|----------------|---------|---------|----------|------------|
| Six   | A dog and a cat | black          | pupil   | A sheep | brown    | black      |
| black | Pupil           | minibus driver | Teacher | A cow   | A rabbit | Thirty six |
| pupil | no              | Thirty eight   | ten     | A do    | Twelve   | black      |

Task 3 - True or false. Put a tick into the correct place.

| sentence                               | true | false |
|----------------------------------------|------|-------|
| 1) Margarita has got a cow.            |      |       |
| 2) Margarita's mother is 38 years old. |      |       |
| 3) Felix is Susana's father.           |      |       |
| 4) Susana has got a sister.            |      |       |
| 5) Margarita has got two siblings.     |      |       |
| 6) The children have got four friends. |      |       |
| 7) Choquita is a cat.                  |      |       |
| 8) Eleuterio is a minibus driver.      |      |       |
| 9) Ivan is Pedro's friend.             |      |       |
| 10) Sasi is a cat.                     |      |       |



Task 4 Write short answers to the following questions.

1)  How many pets has the family got? 

---

2)  Has the family got a garden? 

---

3)  Where is the family from? 

---

4)  Who is the daughter in the family? 

---

5)  How many friends has the family got? 

---

6)  Who has got a sheep? 

---

7)  Who has got black hair? 

---

8)  Who is Pedro? 

---

9)  Who has got brown eyes? 

---

10)  Who is Raul? 

---

|   |   |   |   |   |   |   |   |   |   |   |   |
|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|---|
| E | R | Y | T | B | H | U | G | R | L | O | S |
| S | B | L | A | C | K | A | L | A | I | P | H |
| N | P | F | R | U | U | N | X | B | K | C | E |
| U | D | T | U | Y | W | P | M | B | U | A | E |
| M | F | Y | P | O | Q | A | E | I | Y | T | P |
| B | U | O | R | V | X | N | L | T | Ñ | G | Y |
| E | C | B | E | X | V | I | O | S | R | O | R |
| R | B | E | K | S | M | A | L | L | B | D | G |
| S | M | L | C | C | O | W | S | V | K | E | A |
| M | A | R | G | A | R | I | T | A | Y | F | D |

BLACK

SHEEP

BROWN

CAT

MARGARITA

SHEEP

NUMBERS

DOG

RABBIT

COW